
Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher, and Judiciary Committee members, 
 
I do not agree with the SB 978-1 bill. Currently, I am of age to purchase and handle a rifle. I have gone 
through hunter's safety and my parents have taught me to properly handle the firearms. I see nothing in 
this bill that would support the education and training that most hunting families already partake in. I 
urge a NO vote on this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kylee Prara 
Albany, Oregon 
 


